
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
February 4, 2011 
 
 
VIA RESS, EMAIL AND COURIER 
  
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario,   
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.  
 Mean Daily Volume (“MDV”) Project Update  

Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File No. EB-2008-0106 
 
Enbridge is herein providing its 6 month status report of the MDV project as directed the 
Board Decision of July 15, 2010. 
 
In the OEB Decision EB-2008-0106 of July 15, 2010, it states in the Appendix “A”, 
Section III part (c). 

 
“Enbridge will complete the work to implement the MDV proposal within 11 months after the date 
of Board approval and it will provide updates on the status of the work to the participating parties 
and to the Board at intervals of 3 months, 6 months and, if needed, 9 month after the date of 
Board approval.” 

 
The MDV Reestablishment project is progressing with multiple tracks underway:  code 
development, test scenario building, cutover planning, and builds for test environments. 
The project is scheduled to be implemented in June 2011 with a budget of $3.7 M.   
 
As the code development and test scenario building progresses, there are areas with 
increased complexity being identified.  The project team is evaluating this section for 
completeness to ensure a high quality product is delivered and to meet marketplace 
needs.    
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The marketplace participants will be updated via email of the project progress. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Bourke 

encl. 

cc:	 Mr. F. Cass, Aird &Berlis LLP 
EB-2008-0106 Interested Parties 




